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Governor expresses concern 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has expressed his deep 

concern on the devastating fire accidents, particularly in the District Headquarters, 

where large number of dwellings and commercial buildings are destroyed.  

Expressing his sympathy to the aggrieved persons who have lost their properties in 

the Puak Gumin Fire Accident in Aalo, West Siang District, the Governor said that 

the people themselves have to be more cautious against fire mishap and take 

precautionary measures. 

The Governor advised that the District administration and youth must put in a joint 

effort to create more awareness against fire accidents and other disasters. 

Necessary advisory must also be issued.  

The Governor also expressed his disapproval on damage of fire tender and alleged 

assault on firemen as reported in the media.  
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